
Dear Edison Families, 

We are incredibly thankful this time of year for our students and the 
community we serve. This month will be a unique opportunity as we 
have our parents and teachers conference around how best to support 
our students, celebrate their successes and continue to encourage them 
to be the best they can be! 

Conferences will be scheduled during the week of November 13, 2023. It is 
our expectation to have 100% of families attend their school conference 
and provide our teachers with the opportunity to provide feedback on the 
progress of your child. To enable your participation, we will provide the 
opportunity for families to attend in person and for those families who 
prefer the flexibility of a virtual conference, we will provide a virtual 
option as well. We value your partnership with you and look forward to 
seeing you during conference week! 

Our Thanksgiving Break is an opportunity to reflect on the many 
blessings we have as a school and a community. The entire Edison team 
feels grateful to be part of our community and working with your 
children. Being a part of your child’s education is a blessing and for as in 
many ways Edison is our second family. Our staff welcomes the 
Thanksgiving Break as an opportunity to spend time with our own 
families at home and to reflect on our blessings here at Edison and at 
home. We hope you enjoy the break with your friends and loved ones as 
well. 
 
We look forward to a special and memorable November here at Edison 
and welcome your partnership in the education and support of our 
students during Parent Conference Week. 

Respectfully, 

Mr. Gormaz
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Spruce up a conversation of how your 
Bobcat Perseveres through the day at 
school. Perseverance is one of our school 
expectations. We are teaching  our students 
to keep going even if it is tough.  How are 
they persevering at home? 

LEARNING 
In preparation of our upcoming Spelling 
Bee, classroom teachers will be giving 
spelling tests on the grade level words on 
Friday, November 3. Any students who get 
100% will participate in a grade level spell 
off on Tuesday, November 7 to find our 
grade level representatives. Each grade level 
winner will take part in our school-wide 
Spelling Bee in December.

Principal’s Message 
Mr. 󰉂o󰈸󰈛󰈀z

November 2023

ATTENDANCE

● 11/3/23 Minimum Day Dismissal @12:45pm 
(All Kindergarten classes start @ 7:30 am)

● 11/4/23 Volleyball Game @ 9:30 am
● 11/4/23 Aviation Symposium
● 11/6/23 & 11/27/23 Middle School (7th-8th) Tutoring
● 11/9/23 Coffee with the Principal
● 11/9/23 PFO Meeting @6pm
● 11/10/23 No School Veterans Day
● 11/13-11/17 Minimum Day Dismissal @12:45pm 

(All Kindergarten classes start @ 7:30 and)
● 11/14/23  Edison Eats; The Habit 

11/5/23 is daylight savings. The time 
changes we gain an hour, make sure 
to adjust your clocks and alarms 
accordingly. So this does not affect 
your attendance. 

● 11/13-11/17 Kindness Week
○ Monday: Crazy Hair Day
○ Tuesday: Wear Tye Dye
○ Wednesday: Dress up as your 

favorite kind person
○ Thursday Wear clothes that 

shows your favorite interest
○ Friday:Wear mismatched clothes

● 11/20-11/24 No School Fall Break
● 11/27/23 Fire Drill
● 11/29 Elementary Soccer Tryouts


